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From: James Dixon - NOAA Federal <james.dixon@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 9:47 AM


To: Peone, Rudy J


Cc: barry.thom@noaa.gov; Lynch, Stephanie; Susan BIshop; Jones, Robert


Subject: Re: BIA Sec 7 Request, 2021-2022 Puget Sound Chinook Harvest Plan_additional


Information


Good morning Rudy,


I realized that I hadn't confirmed receipt of the BIA's draft EA on the 2021-2022 Puget Sound salmon and


steelhead fisheries plan. We did receive it last Thursday and reviewed it for our needs at that time.


Thank you,


On Thu, May 6, 2021 at 5:48 PM Peone, Rudy J <Rudy.Peone@bia.gov> wrote:


Good Evening Mr Thom,


The BIA would like to submit this DRAFT 2021-2022 Puget Sound Harvest NEPA EA in support of our original


BIA Sec 7 Request for the 2021-2022 Puget Sound Chinook Harvest Plan submitted 4/26/2021.


Thank you


Rudy Peone


Acting Deputy Regional Director - Trust Services


Northwest Regional Office


Bureau of Indian Affairs


911 NE 11th Ave


Portland, OR 97232


Office 503-872-2878


--

James Dixon


Sustainable Fisheries Division


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


360-522-3673


james.dixon@noaa.gov
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